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Mail in voting in Oregon is necessary, both for wide spread rural communities and the 

way that Oregon municipalities are laid out with travel bottlenecks.  Laws mandating 

in-person voting are regressive and designed to disenfranchise the population by 

restricting access to the polls.  Our current voting system is awesome and one of the 

best in the country.  Leave it alone! 


